
 
  

The below statement has been sent to HBC. Please note in particular the item in 

bold – should you wish to propose a scheme (for Newberries car park site) please 

do so to Cllr. Graham (cllr.John.Graham@hertsmere.gov.uk) with copy to TRACKS. 

  

Regards 

  

TRACKS’ Committee 

  

Following its meeting with you last month the committee has discussed and reviewed 

TRACKS’ position in light of all now known facts. 

  

It was decided: 

TRACKS will communicate/collaborate with its members and HBC to acquire 

and disseminate maximum knowledge of both parties’ views, wishes, plans, etc. 

TRACKS will inform its members they should, at their discretion and in 

capacity of resident, propose directly to HBC any scheme they favour. 

TRACKS can/should not develop, propose or promote a ‘TRACKS’ scheme. 

TRACKS can/should not endorse or support any scheme. 

Any ballot to select between development schemes should include option to 

respond (i) none approved (ii) no development of such scale wanted. 

These decisions reflect that the function of TRACKS is to ascertain, represent and 

promote the views and wishes of its members – if you would like more explanation of 

any decision please ask me for this. 

  

TRACKS has no pre-conceived view about any scheme, also no wish other than to 

co-operate with HBC in every way possible. 
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